
 

4 April 2019  
 
Dear Parents,  

Year 7 Personal Development Day: Cadbury World 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Thursday 2nd May there will be a Year 7 trip to Cadbury World in 
Birmingham. This day forms part of our programme of Personal Development Days for 2018-19 and 
students will participate in a packaging workshop which continues on from their Design and 
Technology Easter project. This trip will also provide opportunities for students to gain a valuable 
insight into the world of work and possible careers with one of the best-known brands in the 
midlands.  
 

Students will be travelling to and from the venue by coach and in order to make this as cost-effective 
as possible, students will be picked up from one of the 6 locations detailed below:  
 

Pick up 1: Elizabeth Rd Bus Stop, Grange Rd, just off Hawton Rd. NG24 4PR  Departure: 07:00 
Pick up 2: Goldstraw Lane Bus Stop, on B6326. NG24 3NG   Departure: 07:08 
Pick up 3: Polish Cemetery Bus Stop, London Rd, NG24 1RZ   Departure: 07:15 
Pick up 4: Blatherwick Road Bus Stop, Beacon Hill Rd, NG24 2LQ   Departure: 07:21 
Pick up 5: Gainsborough Drive Bus Stop, Lincoln Rd, NG24 2DJ   Departure: 07:26 
Pick up 6: Newark Castle Railway Station Bus Stop, Great N Rd, NG24 1BT Departure: 07:32 
 
Alternatively you can bring your child to The Suthers Building for 07:50 ready for the coach to 
depart at approximately 08:00am.  A map of the route is available at www.suthersschool.co.uk. 
Return Travel, students will arrive back at The Suthers School before 16:00 to enable them to catch 
the S1/S2 home as normal. 
 

We are requesting a contribution of £10.00 per child. This covers entry to the venue and the 
workshop which students will participate in. The cost of travel will be covered by the school. 
Payments should be made in cash or online through SIMS Agora by Friday 26th April 2019. To secure 
your child’s place you will also need to complete and return the attached reply slip as soon as 
possible (and no later than Friday 26 April).  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Sykes-Wood 
PD Day Coordinator  


